
Following the inspection and audit by the Council of Legal Education on August 7th 2014, the CLE has 

approved the grant of certificate of full accreditation of the School of Law–Parklands Campus, University 

of Nairobi for a period of 5 years. The Dean School of Law would like to thank all who participated 

during preparation for the accreditation inspection. The School of Law will ensure that we remain the 

head of the pack as a world class legal training institution committed to scholarly excellence. 

  

 

  

 

 


